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Nov. 13, 2023 
 
To the Public Service Commission of Utah, 
 
As president of Highlands Water Company, I ask the commission to disregard the comments of MGMWC
and CMWC because they were posted late.  They came during the reply comment period, not the public
comment period which ended on October 23, 2023.  
 
If the commission decides to allow these comments, I respectfully request an extended period to reply, as
the comments came on Nov. 6 and 7 with the reply comment period ending on Nov.7.  

Thank you for your consideration.
 
Sincerely, 
Marjalee Smith, president  


